PUBLIC ARCHIVES OF NOVA SCOTIA
Coburg Road — Halifax, N. S. B3H 179

27 August 1975

Mr, G. McColough
P. 0. Box 678
MADANG

PAPUA, NEW GUINEA

Dear Mr., McColough:

Your letter to the Mayor of the City of Halifax
was forwarded to us two days ago.

We do not have a genealogy of the McColough
family and the province of Nova Scotia did not keep
either immigration or emigration lists. However, we
are enclosing the information which we have been able
to find from St. Matthew's Presbyterian. Church Records
and from the 1871 Census. We are also enclosing a
copy of the will of Archibald McCulloch who probably
was the father of your ancestor.

Might T point out that the date on the original
letter from Andrew Mackinley was probably not clear.
The date should be 1852 because Mackinlay was Mayor from
1845-46 and 1851-52,
Yours sincerely,

C. Bruce Fergusson
Provincial Archivist

PRB/htp

Enclosure



